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To: Economic Affairs Interim Committee 
From: Quinlan L. O’Connor, Chief Legal Counsel 
Re: Mont. Code Ann. § 37-3-203 Report 
Date: September 10, 2024 

Mont. Code Ann. § 37-3-203 requires a report on complaints involving certification of medical 
marijuana. In state fiscal year 2024, the Department opened one licensing complaint against a 
physician concerning medical marijuana certification. Reasonable cause was found pursuant to 
Mont. Code Ann. § 37-1-307. No discipline has been issued at this time. 


